
 

USask Mask Policy  
Updated August 23, 2021 

 

Indoor mask requirement extended to December 31, 2021. 

All faculty, staff, students, visitors and contractors are required to wear 3-ply single-use 
masks in all indoor spaces on USask campuses in Saskatoon, Regina and Prince Albert. These 
guidelines will remain in place until December 31 and be reviewed on an ongoing basis. Any 
changes will be communicated with the campus community. 

If you are entering the Physical Activity Complex or Education Building for recreation activity, 
you will be able to retrieve a 3-ply mask free of charge at the front desk. We ask that you 
please wear your own mask indoors until you can retrieve the provided 3-ply mask. 

Masks are not required in outdoor locations on all USask campuses, except for prescribed 
activities, like Kids Camps, for example.  

Single-use mask recycling stations have been set up across campus to minimize the 
environmental impact of using 3-ply single-use masks, keeping them out of the landfill. A 
complete list of mask recycling stations is available here.  

 

 


